
Dear Parents of __________, 
 

Thank you for securing admission of your child in Walnut School. We would like to take this 

opportunity to welcome you to the Walnut Family! 
 

Walnut Schools are unique in every possible way. We have a very meticulously planned learning 

and co-curricular system, due to which we can have many awesome features like a ton of extra-

curricular activities, subject-wise classrooms, and of course, the feature which we all love - NO 

school bag! 
 

At Walnut, we believe that a child's education is moulded by the active and coordinated support 

of the parents, teachers and the school. From the moment your child is enrolled in the school, 

your child becomes OUR child as well. We will be sharing the milestones of the child's academic 

progress, personality development and so much more! 
 

Communication plays an important role in achieving this sense of comfort with each other, and 

we specialise in keeping our communication channels open. Just like this email, you will keep 

receiving regular updates about your child and his / her progress in school, events, achievements 

and academic updates, over the year. 
 

Going forward, here are a few things you should know : 

The Principal of the school is _____________ and the Co-ordinator is __________________ . 

You can contact our Admin in-charge __________________ in case of any administration - 

related queries. 

If you wish to get an appointment with any of the above mentioned people, you would need to 

talk to __________________ . 

The school contact details are as follows : 

Phone number : (Will be shared as per the branch you’ve taken admission in) 

Email address : (Will be shared as per the branch you’ve taken admission in) 
 

We have an orientation meeting scheduled for the parents before the beginning of the academic 

year, which is usually held in the first week of June. 

The exact date would be conveyed later. You'll get an overview of how things are in that meeting 

from members of our core team. After that we will have a detailed orientation for you where you 

will get detailed information about every subject and the activities over the year from the actual 

teachers who will be interacting with the child. The exact date and time for that shall be conveyed 

later as well. 



 

As part of our academics, we provide e-Learning content via our own Walmiki app to the 

students, making it easier for them to revise concepts at home. Each student has a personal login 

id and password, thus allowing for regular tracking of their individual academic progress. There 

are video lectures there for most of the topics in the core subjects and plenty of quizzes to 

practice as well. A lot of the competitive exam training also happens through this app. They also 

use it in school for their ongoing tests which are counted in the final result. 
 

You can access Walmiki today! As you are now part of the Walnut Family, you can access the 

awesome Walmiki app from your Android phone or your PC. 

Here are the login details : 

URL : https://walnutedu.net | App Store 

Username : (Use your child’s Reference Number to log in) 

Password : 12345 
 

All information that needs to be sent to you over the year is communicated to the parents 

through our own app, which is called Wal-Sh. It is our preferred method of communication, and 

you can find all the circulars and other announcements updated there. 
 

Here are the login details : 

Download Wal-Sh from: Play Store | App Store 

Username : (Use your child’s Reference Number to log in) 

Password: (The mobile number that you’ve registered with school to avail the SMS facility) 
 

In addition to that, we have also created an email address for your child. This is what we will use 

for any online classes that your child might have to participate in. 

Here are the login details for the same: 

URL: http://mail.walnutedu.in 

Username : (Will be shared with you in a customized email)  

Password : walnut@12345 
 

Before school actually begins, we request you to collect the following things from school : 

• ID cards (Each child is given a set of three ID cards at the start of the year - one for the child, 

one for the parent and a spare one.) 

• Files (For per-subject filing of worksheets that are sent home regularly.) 

• Folder (This is all that the students have to carry! Why? You guessed it right – no school bag 

needed!) :) 
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The school uniform also needs to be ordered and collected from school in the first week of April. 

In the same duration, please ensure that the school fees are also paid. 
 

If you wish to avail transport and canteen facilities at additional cost, please contact : 

Transport provider : (Will be shared as per the branch you’ve taken admission in) 

Canteen provider : (Will be shared as per the branch you’ve taken admission in) 
 

We welcome you once again to the Walnut family and look forward to fruitful and exciting years 

ahead! 

 


